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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors have been invited to 

attend in-person (or virtually) a Human Services Board committee meeting on October 25, 2022, at 5:00 pm at the 

Eau Claire County Department of Human Services (2nd floor room 2064). The Department of Human Services 

will review and discuss the known proposed amendments to the 2023 County Budget pertaining to the Department 

of Human Services 2023 budget. 

To attend the meeting virtually: 

https://eauclairecounty.webex.com/eauclairecounty/j.php?MTID=m6dc0a4b569169a8e9a6c3283f48f7a45 
 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin Statutes. This is 

not a public meeting of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors, and no business will be conducted but a 

quorum may be present. 

 

Incorporated in 1856, Eau Claire County’s mission is “To provide quality, innovative and cost- 

effective services that safeguard and enhance the well-being of residents and resources.” 

Covering 655 square miles in northwest Wisconsin, Eau Claire County government services 

touch those who live in the county, visitors and others in the Chippewa River Valley. For more 

information, visit our website at www.co.eau-claire.wi.us or go to our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty. 
 

Media contacts: 

Bridget Kinderman, Operations Administrator/Human Services Board Committee Clerk 

Eau Claire County Dept. of Human Services 

(715) 839-6948 

bridget.kinderman@eauclairecounty.gov 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.co.eau-claire.wi.us/
http://www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty
mailto:bridget.kinderman@eauclairecounty.gov


Where Communities Come Together 


